
 

 

 

 

 

 
Date: August 21, 2024. 
 
 
 
 

ORIENTATION FOR PARENTS AND NEW STUDENTS OF 

YEARS ONE, TWO THREE, FOUR, FIVE & SIX  
(This is applicable only to newly admitted students for the next academic year) 

 

 

An important reminder for NEW students and parents of Years 1 to 6 (applicable ONLY to   newly 

admitted students for the academic year 2024-2025) 

 

Orientation Meeting on Friday, 23rd August 2024 

Time: 8:00am to 11:00am 

Venue: Main Hall 

 

Please note that this information is included in the Year End Circular issued on 26th June 2024 that 

is posted on the school website on the same date. 

 

 

Thank you 
 

 
 

 
 

PAUL ASIR JOSEPH 
PRINCIPAL 


